
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday March 15th 2024 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

 

Good afternoon everyone, we've been blessed with Spring this week and it's been lovely to see 
some new life about site. This week we have welcomed a few new members of staff, Loretta has 
joined our FLO team and John as a new Year 5/6 teacher - a big thank you to our students for 
being so welcoming. 
On Wednesday we hosted John Randall for an inspection, he was very impressed with all the 
students and staff he spoke with, particularly Callie in Shakespeare class. He left with positive 
feedback for the school with some great ideas for our road to an Outstanding from Ofsted. 
A quick reminder that cake raffles are still happening every Friday until Easter - tickets are £1 and 
support the Year 11 trip to Amsterdam. 
The Sixth Form cafe officially opened to all our staff on Thursday. The Mini Egg Easter tray bake 
was a massive hit - the team earned £95 from their first opening which will go back in to 
supporting the sixth form work experience trips. 
 
Student stars; 
Harley W, Rufus B, Luke B, Edward M and Freddie G for making the opening of the cafe such a 
success please and showing excellent customer service skills, and food hygiene practice -and of 
course delicious food and drinks! 
Kerr group for just being fabulous at Animal Care. 
Leo from Sissay class for his excellent reading and spelling assessment scores. 
Taylor R-S for having such a positive experience at JDT music studio engaging well with the 
music teacher and having fun. 
Luca K for visiting his classroom with staff for the second time and spending some time there 
looking at different activities. 
Jack J has been off since Wednesday afternoon as he went to the National Gymnastics 
Competition in Liverpool. He has done exceptional and has got a bronze on the high bar! 
Liam S for having an absolutely amazing week, making good choices and being a super kind 
friend. 
Dax for playing so nicely with Kenny and teaching him how to play football! 
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Staff Stars; 
Gray class staff. For all the amazing progress they have made with their group at Animal Care. 
Kind hands and calm behaviour has improved so much. Super stars. 
Lauretta for staff star please for her fantastic organising of the science week resources. Seuss 
class had a great time doing all the activities and learning about time through science activities. 
Emma W, Emma Th, Jenny B for their fantastic work with outside professionals. 
Tish in Lawrence for kindness to others and willingness to always help others. 
Aaron H for his help and determination with a young person in Lawrence providing help with 
their learning in a bespoke way. 
Sam G for taking lead in the class when needed and adapting work to suit students so they can 
access their learning in the best way. 
Iwona for Being resilient in everything she does, for always putting the children first over 
everything, always being there for her staff when we need a chat or a hug and for being such a 
great leader in Semi-formal. 
Rebecca D for handling tricky incidents so well. 
Oscar for always being a rock for everyone and being so loving and understanding. 
Jade for her incredible work in Dahl class this week. This class is going through a tricky period 
at the minute but Jade is managing it excellently and staying calm and patient and always 
making the right decisions. 
 
Have a lovely weekend all! 


